
The 15th of january 2015

Dear Doctor Pawlik, 

Please find enclosed the manuscript entitled “Successful emergency resection of a massive 
intra-abdominal hemophilic pseudo tumor” by Julie Frezin et al. for consideration for 
publication as an original paper in World Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery. 

The author and co-authors had no conflict of interest to disclose. 

Thank you for the review of our manuscript and for your editorial work. 

With my best regards, 
Sincerely yours,

Dr. Julie Frezin, MD 


